
The Toledo Chapter  

of the American Guild of Organists presents an 

 

Epiphany Hymn Festival  
 

Sunday, February 2 - 3:00 PM 

Collingwood Presbyterian Church 

2108 Collingwood Blvd. 

Traditional congregational hymns for the season of Epiphany sung 

by all present with the leadership of the church’s Holtkamp organ 

and a choir of singers from area  churches.  

Secure,  guarded parking is available in the Floyd Street Lot adjacent 

to the church across from the church’s Floyd Street entrance.  

All are welcome! No admission charge.  
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